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DATE: February 1, 2000

TO: Division of Records and Reporting (Bayo)

FROM: Division of Telecommunications (Cordiano
Division of Legal Services (Clemons)

RE: Docket No. 990950-TP; Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. for Approval
of the Interconnection, Unbundling, Resale and Collocation Agreement with The Other
Phone Co., Inc. d/b/a Access One Communications

On October 4, 1999, BellSouth Telecommuications, Inc. (BellSouth) requested that the
recommendation be deferred to a later agenda conference to allow time for BellSouth and The
Other Phone Co., Inc. d/b/a Access One Communications (Access One) to review the Federal
Communications Commission's recent unbundled network element decision and to discuss the
impact that it may have on the filed agreement. By the attached e-mails, BellSouth and Access
One request that the Commission go forth with its recommendation to approve the agreement
except for Attachment 13. Staff requests that the attached e-mails be inserted into the docket
folder.

cc: Division of Records and Reporting (Flynn)
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From: Stan.Greer@bridge.bellsouth.com
[maiito:Stan. Greer@ bridge.bellsouth.com ]
Sent: Wednesday, January 05, 2000 2:36 PM
To: vcordian@psc.state.fl.us
Subject: Access One Agreement

Per our conversation, I am responding via E-mail. This is to inform you that
it is alright with BellSouth and Access One to file a recommendation approving
the interconnection agreement except for Attachment 13. It is my understanding
the staff's reasoning for not approving Attachment 13 is the fact that it
doesn't consider Attachment 13 as a requirement of the Act; and therefore, it
is not necessary for the FPSC to approve that portion of the agreement.
However, it doesn't prohibit BellSouth from providing these combinations. If
you have any questions or difference of opinion of staffs reasoning, please
call me at 224-5139



From: kbaritz@accessonecom.net [mailto :kbaritz@accessonecom.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 06, 2000 2:51 PM
To: dclemons@psc.state.ff.us: vcordian@psc.state.fl.us
Cc: stan.greer@bridge.bellsouth.com
Subject: RE: Access One Agreement

This is to inform you that it is alright with Access One to file a
recommendation approving the interconnection agreement except for
Attachment 13. It is my understanding the staffs reasoning for not
approving Attachment 13 is the fact that it doesn't consider Attachment 13
as a requirement of the Act; and therefore, it is not necessary for the
FPSC to approve that portion of the agreement. However, it doesn't
prohibit BellSouth from providing these combinations. If you have any
questions of difference of opinion of staffs reasoning, please call me at
954-714-0000.

Regards,
Ken BAritz

mailto:kbaritz@accessonecom.net]
mailto:kbaritz@accessonecom.net]



